
In a Letter to Ken Addy
Jaunice Green wrote:

                >Subject: FCC IDENTIFICATION LABEL

                >To: Ken Addy, Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
                >From: Jaunice Green
                >jygreen@fcc.gov
                >FCC Application Processing Branch
                >Re: FCC ID CFS8DL5853
                >Applicant: Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
                >Correspondence Reference Number: 22615
                >731 Confirmation Number: EA658275
                >Submit a drawing or photograph of the identification
                >label. Reference Section 2.925(a). If a drawing is
                >submitted, it must be accompanied by a sketch showing
                >where it will be placed on the equipment.

Dear Ms Green,
     You will find this cover letter & copy of "5853 LABEL.pdf" uploaded to
your site. "5853 LABEL.pdf" is a drawing of the back of the 5853 showing the
position of the label, as well as the wording: " FCC ID: CFS8DL5853 This
device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to the two
following conditions: (1) this device may not cause harmful interference, and
(2) must accept any interference received, including that which may cause undesired
operation". The file '5853 LABEL.pdf' supersedes the original file
'LABEL.pdf'.
                                        Regards,
                                            Greg Barbato
                                            for Ken Addy


